
12. LOW WATER PRESSURE INVESTIGATION – HARAKEKE STREET

Officer responsible Author
Water Services Manager Bruce Bennett

Corporate Plan Output: Information and Advice - External

The purpose of this report is to inform and update the Board on the steps taken by
Council staff in monitoring the Council’s mains supply in Harakeke Street during the
summer months to see what effect the “draw off” has when peak demands put pressure
on the overall system.

RESULTS

Mains pressure recordings were taken in July 1999 and March 2000.  The pressure
graphs were very similar for both summer and winter.  They revealed no unacceptable
pressure drops and compared favourably with Jeffreys Road Pumping Station records.

No complaints from this vicinity in respect to flow or pressure have been received by
this office since the initial concerns from local residents were first raised and
investigated.

Recommendation: That the report be received and the residents advised that the
Council’s reticulation in this area has been investigated showing that
an adequate mains water supply is available in the vicinity of
Harakeke Street.   

Chairman’s
Recommendation: That the foregoing recommendation be adopted.


